
 

 

                                                        August 30, 2016 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

     I would like to amend my liquor license to include my parking 

lot (approximate sq. footage = 100 x 100 sq ft) for Octoberfest  

weekend. The dates are Friday, September 23rd and Saturday, 

September 24th.  

     We are planning to have live music and serve alcohol outside.     

     We will have plenty of staff and security scheduled for this 

event. We plan to have this area fenced off. We will not be 

allowing anyone under the age of 21 into this area. We will have 

plenty of Port-a-Potties available. 

       This will mirror the event Mile Of Music. 

       I have gotten permission from my landlord and surrounding 

business and neighbors to hold the event outside.  

 

   If there is any more information you would need, please call me 

at 920-378-3697.  

 

                                                        Sincerely, 

                                       
 

                                                        

                                                       Sharon Reader 

                                                       Owner - Emmetts Bar & Grill 

 


